
 

February 17, 2024 

 

In Support of the Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility  

Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee: 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. For 50+ years, my family has been attending 
Eugene Emeralds games. My father attended with his parents and sister, and my son now 
attends with us. A love of baseball and community runs deep for all of us. Family members have 
been employed by the Ems and we’ve had many wonderful experiences attending games. The 
Eugene Emeralds provide a unique opportunity for our community and is one of the few things 
families of all ages and sizes can enjoy. Please allow and support the Ems in building a new 
stadium so we are able to keep them as a part of our community. The Ems do a lot of great 
things for the people of Eugene and Springfield. I also believe having a multi-use stadium at the 
fairgrounds will be a great addition to our city and allow residents to enjoy many other exciting 
experiences.  

Sincerely, 

PJ McLeod  

 


